

Dear Camden Council Planning Team,

I am writing in support of the planning application for a temporary observation wheel and exhibition spaces.

The scheme will open up the East Vaults and Dead Dog Basin spaces to the wider community for the first-time providing exhibitions on the history of the Regent's Canal. Having an annual cultural events programme by showcasing and celebrating our diverse rich cultural heritage will help to bring our communities together.

Working with the local community and our schools to provide learning opportunities about the history of Regent's Canal and the merging communities who have shaped and contributed both culturally and socially is an important part of the history that needs to be recognised.

Schemes such as this will ensure the local community and their families have a purpose to visit the Camden Market and enjoy the leisure offers and support the local economy. I would encourage the Council to work with the market to create leisurely opportunities for families and everyday essentials.

I am pleased to see that Camden Market is offering substantial free and discounted tickets to schools and the wider community.

Yours sincerely, Aminul Haque

2 Camden Gardens NW1 9PQ London